
Scottish SPCA seeks new home
for  Staffordshire  Bull
Terrier ‘Buster’

The  Scottish  SPCA  is  seeking  a  new  home  for  Buster  the
Staffordshire Bull Terrier, who has been at the Edinburgh
Animal Rescue and Rehoming Centre for over a year and 10
months.

Scotland’s animal welfare charity is hoping that 2017 is the
year that Buster finds his new forever home.

Centre manager Diane Aitchison said, “Sadly Buster has been
with us for nearly 2 years.

“He came into our care through no fault of his own with two
other  dogs,  unfortunately  he  hasn’t  managed  to  find  his
forever home yet. “Buster is a friendly boy, who loves people
and will use any excuse to get a cuddle. He’s won over all the
staff with his cheeky personality.

“He loves attention, so would need to be the only pet in the
home  and  wouldn’t  be  suitable  for  a  family  with  young
children.  “He’s had training and is happy to do a few tricks;
he will sit, give a paw, and even help you put his harness on.
“While we’re very fond of having Buster here, it would be
wonderful if 2017 proved to be the year he found his new
forever home.”

Anyone who can offer Buster a new home is being asked to
contact the Scottish SPCA’s Edinburgh centre on 03000 999 999.
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